
A Special Essex Board of Education meeting was held on March 30, 2015 
 
 
 
Board members in attendance:  Lon Seidman, Loretta McCluskey , DG Fitton, Mark Watson,  
and Carolyn Rotella. 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:15 pm 
 
There was a brief discussion regarding the roofing project. 
 
On motion duly made and seconded, the Board unanimously VOTED to approve the  
Educational Specifications for the Essex Elementary Roof Replacement Project.   
 
 
On motion duly made and seconded the Board unanimously VOTED to adjourn at 6:30 pm. 
 


